
We will be having an Easter Egg hunt 

March 30th.  Please send in 24 eggs filled 

with candy by March 28th.  This will give us 

time to prepare for the hunt on Friday.  

We are providing the baskets. 

 

                   

      

 

 

            

 

 

 

 

   
                                                                                     

 

Mrs. Lin                                  

&  Mrs. Trudy 
Weekly Buzz: March 23, 2018 

Important Reminders for: March 

23rd Report cards came home today. 

April 2-6th Spring Break No School 

12 Hand In Hand Dairy Queen Night 

13 Money due for graduation hat and     

     DVD if you want one. 

17 Chehaw Zoo trip 

May 1 Student Led Conference Night 

16 Hall C Graduation 9 a.m. 
 

 

         

 

 

 

Words of the Week:  

people   my   then  

Shared Reading Poetry: Oviparous 

Guided Reading:  Books on Spring 

Word Study Letters: /in/ ig / 

Math:  making ten different ways. 

Writer’s Workshop:  writing about our 

trip to Garrison Pilcher.  
Science:  Spring 

Need to reach me?  The best way is to send a note in your child’s folder.  You can also call 225-3908 and leave a message or email me at:  lmcclune@tcjackets.net 

 

 

Chalk Writing: Go 
outside and practice 
writing the sight 
words with chalk on 
the sidewalk. 

We are starting to fill our little, orphan 
pig.  By filling it up she will be able to 
help other orphaned animals in our local 
shelter.  Please help by sending some 
money, she is still so empty. Last day is 
March 27. 

                          

 

                          

 

 

             The end of the year is quickly 

approaching!  On Wednesday, May 

16th, our wing will graduate from 

Kindergarten.  Please begin making 

arrangements now and make every 

effort to be here, for your kiddos, that 

day!  It is such a special event for them, 

and we want you to share it with 

them.  You may also want to plan to do 

something special with your child to 

celebrate their achievement that 

day.  You child will not have an 

attendance penalty if they are signed 

out after graduation.  We encourage you 

to make this day special for them! 


